
 
 

 

We are excited to announce that Joe Morris is joining us in September in the 

new, and exciting role of Pioneering youth worker.  

Joe is an experienced youth worker who has been working in the city for the 

past five years with a local church.  He has a massive heart for the city and is 

passionate about sharing his faith with young people.  

Please pray for Joe as he steps into this role and that God will open new and 

exciting opportunities to see young people's lives changed by Jesus in 

Coventry. 

Thank you for your ongoing prayers. 

Jo 

Chair of Trustees 

  


